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September 29, 2018



To Whom It May Concern,



	Washington County Buildings and Grounds is requesting $50,000.00 for 2019 to go towards vehicle replacement.  The last time that Buildings and Grounds purchased new a new vehicle was six (6) years ago in 2013, and the majority of our fleet is from 2011.  We are looking to replace our oldest two (2) vehicles that have reached their end of life: a 1989 Chevrolet pick-up truck and a 1996 Toyota pick-up truck.  By being able to replace these vehicles with newer vehicles we are hoping to increase efficiency and reduce maintenance fees.
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Respectfully Submitted,




Dwight Gonzales
Director of Buildings & Grounds
2615 Brink Drive  Fayetteville, Arkansas 72701
Telephone: (479) 444-1699  Fax: (479) 444-1710
dgonzales@co.washington.ar.us
jpeople@co.washington.ar.us 
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